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L0ocket No. 50-160

Dr. -R. A. Karam, Director
Neely Nuclear Research Center
Georgia Institute of Technology
900 Atlantic Drive
Atlanta, Georgia 30332-0425

,

Dear Dr. Karam:

SUBJECT: EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS PLAN FOR THE NEELY NUCLEAR RESEARCH CENTER

The staff of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has completed its review
and evaluation of changes to the Emergency Preparedness Plan for the Neely
Nuclear Research Center that you submitted on December 7,1988, as supplemented
on February 17, 1989, May 11, 1989, and May 19, 1989 in compliance with 10 CFR

3 50.54(q). The changes were reviewed against 10 CFR 50.54(q).

Based on its review, the staff concludes that the changes to the Emergency
Preparedness Plan for the Neely Nuclear Research Center maintains compliance
with 10 CFR 50, Appendix E. We have determined that the changes do not
decrease the effectiveness of your approved plan, and are, therefore,
acceptable.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 492-1121.

Sincerely,

/s/
Alexander Adams, Jr., Project Manager
Standardization and Non-Power

Reactor Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Projects - III, IV,

V and Special Projects
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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270 Washington Street, S. W.-
Atlanta, Georgia 30334
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